Rosenberg Corey

From: Barbara Mellin <bmellin2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:10 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB-2004-A

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a landlord in Washington County and | urge you to oppose HB2004-A. Rent control or charging landlords for evicting a tenant is
not the answer.

San Francisco has rent control and they have a bigger problems with landlords taking their property off the market causing more
problems and not

solving the rental availability.Government regulations have never solved issues only caused more problems in the long run. Oppose
HB2004-A.

Barbara Mellin



